
Porters Grange Primary School 

School Minutes - 25.6.2019 

 

  A register was taken. All years attended – thank 

you. 

 Firstly all the councillors were welcomed and asked 

if they were all okay. 

 Some of the school councillors brought some 

information from previous meetings to discuss. 

 All the councillors were asked if they could do a 

final tally of the school dinners from across the year 

and if they could suggest healthy dinners that 

haven’t been served yet. 

 One member of the council spoke about Healthy 

Schools Week and asked ‘as KS1 get e free piece of 

fruit could the same apply to the rest of the school?’ 

 The school council have been asked to take on a 

covert mission to investigate feelings around this and 

the topic will be discussed at a later time. 

 Councillors were told that next year Miss Baylis 

was not running the school council as she has a year 

out teaching at another school – details to follow. 

 The next meeting is most likely to be the final 

meeting of the year and will be held on Tuesday 2nd 

July at 2.30pm. 


